From:

Sent: 04 August 2020 15:32

To: Tom Gabriel

Subject: Application reference 6/2020/1702/house

Dear Sir,

It has just come to my notice via a neighbour that a request has been made for an extension to be built at 3
Buttercup Close. | have looked at the plans and | fear this will greatly affect the light coming into my kitchen
and garden and must strongly object to this proposal. It also will affect my front garden as apparently changes
are requested to alter the front drive which is also attached to my house. | have not even received any
communication from anyone regarding this application which I think is totally unacceptable. | would be
grateful for an early response.

Yours faithfully,
69 Campion Road

Hatfield
AL10 9FA





